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 April 9, 2007 
 
 
 
 TO:   AFL Hotel & Restaurant Workers Health & Welfare Trust Fund - Retirees 

 FROM:   Board of Trustees 

 RE:  Medicare Part D Prescription Drug Plan 

 

DO NOT ENROLL 
IN ANOTHER MEDICARE PART D PLAN 

 
 Dear Retiree: 

 

It has come to the Trust Fund Office’s attention that there are companies that are  

contacting retirees to enroll in their medical plan which includes Medicare Part D  

Prescription Drug coverage. 

 

YOU SHOULD NOT ENROLL IN ANY OF THESE PLANS (even those represented  

as providing additional benefits over your existing plan) as you are already enrolled 

in a Medicare Part D Plan through HMSA.   

 

Enrollment in any other plan will cause you to lose your coverage provided through 

the AFL Hotel & Restaurant Workers Health & Welfare Trust Fund because you can  

be enrolled in only one Medicare Part D Prescription Drug Plan. 

 

If you should have any questions please call our office at (808) 523-0199 or Neighbor  

Islands dial toll-free 1-(866) 528-9677 and select option 4.   

 

Sincerely, 

Health & Welfare Department  


